From: Grad. Andrés L. Gastelumendi– General Manager

To: Employees of R y R S.A. (Sales department)

Dear employees:

The present e-mail is to wish you all a wonderful Christmas, surrounded by all of your family and loved ones.

Likewise, I want to express to all the contributors of this area of the company how happy and blessed I feel for the good performance and commitment you’ve shown throughout this year in the development of your functions or work duties.

It’s my most sincere wish that in the New Year that’s starting you’ll be as constant and committed to your work and to the company in general, as you’ve been so far; thanks to everyone's efforts we can make our company continue to grow for the benefit of us all.
